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FACULTY-LED STUDY ABROAD PROGAMS 
Faculty Training  
 
All faculty and staff leading students abroad on a new program are required to attend a faculty training workshop prior 
to departure. This workshop is held once a semester by RIT Global and Global Risk Management. Faculty leading 
renewed programs must attend once every other year. 
 
 

 


